
 

 

 

January 26, 2021 

 

Good Afternoon, Eagles: 

Thank you for the input you gave us in the survey evaluating our next steps for in-person learning. 
The voice of our community is important to us when making decisions.  

With your input, along with the input of our staff, we have decided to continue our reduced-day 
schedule through April 1st, focusing on the health and safety of our Eagles. Our COVID cases and 
quarantine numbers are manageable at this time and we want to continue this by maintaining 
our current schedule.  

We will evaluate once again closer to April 1st for school delivery options. 

A few friendly reminders for parents with in-person students: 

• Remember to complete a health questionnaire at home and take your child’s 
temperature every day before school.  

• If your child is ill, please keep them home.  

• Report any positive COVID-19 results or quarantines to your child’s building office. 

• Students must wear a clean facial covering every day that covers both nose and mouth. 

• Students will continue to have a remote hour at the end of the day, but all other 
instruction will occur at school. 

Thank you again to every parent that filled out the survey and for your continued support.  

If you have questions or concerns, please contact your child’s principal.  

Respectfully,  

 
Kelli Tuller 
Superintendent 

 

 


